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Dear Mr Grove

| am pleased to advise of the Government's response to the report by the
Committee on the Independent Commission Against Corruption entitled ‘Review
of the 2007-2008 Annual Report of the Independent Commission Against
Corruption’ (Report No. 9/54, May 2010).

The Government supports the three recommendations made in the Report, and
proposes to implement Recommendations 1 and 2, with amendments to the
Independent Commission Against Corruption Act 1988 to be contained in the
Statute Law (Miscellaneous Amendments) Bill to be introduced in this Spring
Session of Parliament.

Recommendation 3 is addressed to the Independent Commission Against
Corruption. Section 76 of the ICAC Act requires the Commission to prepare an
annual report of its operations and furnish it to Parliament. No statutory
amendment is required to permit the ICAC to include in its annual reports details
about compliance with the proposed statutory requirement.

Yours sincerely

Kristina Keneally
Premier
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